
 

 

 
 
 
DATE:  August 4, 2021 
 
TO:       Supervisor Patrick Miles 
  Dane County Personnel & Finance 
 
FROM: Chief Deputy Chris Nygaard 
 
RE:  Non-Monetary Donation  
   
 
 
With the permission of Dane County Personnel & Finance Committee, we would like to accept a 
non-monetary donation of kitchen appliances from Sub-Zero Group, Inc.     
 
As you are aware, the county owned building located at 125 Veterans Rd., Stoughton, is 
currently being remodeled to create a new Southeast Precinct for the Sheriff’s Office.     
 
Sub-Zero Group has graciously offered to donate a Sub-Zero refrigerator and Wolf gas range 
which they will install at the new precinct.   The items have a MSRP of $7085 for the range and 
$12,655 for the refrigerator.     
 
Thank you for your consideration 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Chuck Hicklin, Dane County Controller  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
  


